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Knipton Cricket for Years 3 to 6 

Monday 27th June 2022 

 

Monday 13th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have a very exciting opportunity for years 3 to 6 to take part in a fun filled day of cricket and countryside activities 
with Belvoir Countryside and Cricket at Knipton. This is a great experience for the children as they get to have a full 
day of exciting activities whilst having fun and keeping fit.  Through the day the children will have an opportunity to 
meet the animals on the estate, ranging from birds of prey to retriever dogs.  Other activities may include fishing, 
orienteering and archery. 
 
The children should arrive at school at 8.15am and come dressed in their PE kit and trainers. They should bring with 
them a packed lunch and two drinks with replaceable lids in a bag that they can carry. They do not need any other 
school bags on this day. All activities are outside so a sun hat and a waterproof coat will be useful. The coach will be 
leaving school at 8.30am and returning to school for the normal pick up time.  
 
There is no cost for this trip however we will need consent for your child to attend.  Please logon to ARBOR and register 
your child for this trip no later than Monday 20th June.  If you are experiencing any problems logging on to ARBOR 
please contact the school office. 
 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr Leigh Fox 

Headteacher 
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